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Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
I am writing in support of hens and the use of cage free range eggs and understand you are part 
of a committee investigating this issue in Australia. 
 
I Believe that currently many hens suffer this practice of restricted living for financial reasons 
and believe the hen must come first and this cruelty should be stopped.  
 
Please do try to cease this practice and stop the cruelty involved. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Kathryn Moore 


